## **SGA update**

SGA Senate passed Alumni Entertainment Act which allows all CNU alumni to receive student-prices on admission to all University entertainment and sporting events. Currently, the Executive Board is looking into the feasibility of having the alumni discounts here at CNU.

SGA Senate will be getting feedback from Learning Communities participants.

The Student Senate, headed by Erin Greene, had very productive meetings with Kevin Ososkie regarding food services.

This coming Tuesday, SGA will be lobbying in Richmond for closing base adequacy.